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PUBLIC HEARING ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
 

BEFORE THE GOVERNING BOARD OF 
THE GREAT BASIN UNIFIED AIR POLLUTION CONTROL DISTRICT 

 
 

PUBLIC HEARING ON THE  
ORIGIN AND DEVELOPMENT OF THE KEELER DUNES 

 
 
November 16, 2012 
 
 
The Governing Board (Board) of the Great Basin Unified Air Pollution Control District (District) 
will conduct a public hearing on the origin and development of the Keeler Dunes.  The hearing will 
be conducted at a special meeting of the District Governing Board on December 13, 2012 at 2:00 
PM in the Inyo County Board of Supervisor’s Room in Independence, CA. 
 

The Final District Staff Report and supporting materials are available for download and public 
review on the District’s website (http://www.gbuapcd.org/keelerdunes/originanddevelopment ).  
Written comments on these materials should be sent to Theodore D. Schade, Air Pollution Control 
Officer, GBUAPCD, 157 Short Street, Bishop, CA  93514.   Written comments received by 5:00 
pm on November 28, 2012, will be included in the Board packet.  Oral and written comments will 
also be taken at the hearing.  For further information, contact the District’s Board Clerk, Tori 
DeHaven at (760) 872-8211. 

Theodore D. Schade 
Air Pollution Control Officer 


